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Date:      Tuesday Sept 20, 2022 

 

Subject:   Public Works’ Status Report 

 

RE:    August 2022 – Monthly Status Report 

 

Public Works Related  

 PWD actively worked with S. Patel of Mead and Hunt to get contract issues 

rectified. 

 PWD and TA Snyder met with members of DPW&T- OHM to discuss the 

addition of bump-outs and striping on Gov. Oden Bowie Dr. 

 Foreman Sheckels and I met with Amy G to get an overview of the new invoicing 

system. 

 PWS assisted with SGT. Irby’s investigation. 

 PWS hosted interns for the majority of a day. They assisted with set-up and testing 

of  movie night equipment. 

 Foreman Sheckels and I assisted with set-up for National Night Out. 

Maintenance and Beautification 

 All PW vehicles were inspected by the health Dept for annual licensure. 

 TA Snyder and I met with Cameron Spruill of the PG Arts Council to discuss 

potential art locations and fence wrapping. 

 PWD is coordinating with the new Assoc. Dir of DPW&T- OHM Mr. Boyd on 

providing a bucket truck to replace Water St Banners. 

 Old Line Glass and Mirror replaced TH window damaged by landscaping at TH. 

 Truck 364 went to shop for cautionary items identified during inspection process. 

 Camera’s and new locks installed to oversee and enhance PW yard security. 

Street and Sidewalk  

 PWC Washington and Stewart worked with CC Officer Stewart to fix broken 

meters along Main St and Gov Oden Bowie Dr. 

 Traffic signal on Main St at Gov Oden Bowie Dr corrected by MDOT. 

 Herbicide treatments along Main, Water, and Church Streets completed. 

 Foreman Sheckels and Intern Aiden performed a sign blitz and neighborhood 

checks around Town. 

 PWS setup and provided traffic control for cruising on Main Car Show. 

Refuse Accumulations 

 Bulk day accumulations for solid wastes (Landfill) are 3.57 tons. Bulk day 

accumulations for yard waste collections are 4.22 tons. We had no dump body rentals 

for the month. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Darnell F. Bond III 

Public Works Director 
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